



PRINCIPAL: ASSISTANT PRINCIPALS: DR. ROB BROOKES MS. FERIDA FELSTEAD MR. PETER WRIGHT

29th May 2006

Dear Darren

Thank you once again for your work with our VCE students. Your presentation of the 'Shape Your Destiny' seminar was excellent. The students felt connected with your messages and you built a rapport easily with the students. Activities were varied and moved between physical activity, discussion and time to write and reflect.

The messages were simple, powerful and meaningful for students. Feedback from the students was positive and it has given a number of them the motivation to look at career and life goals for the future. The students also loved the DJ!

Once again, thank you on behalf of the VCE students.

Yours sincerely

JULIE CAIN

SENIOR SUB SCHOOL MANAGER

TEL: 9890 9662 FAX: 9899 0228